
 

Prof. Peter Wasamba, the Coordinator of the Korean Studies programme receives the signed 

MoU between the University of Nairobi and Korea University from Prof. Sung-Jin Kang, Vice 

President, Office of International Affairs 

Korea University. The ceremony took place at Korea University in Seoul on 23
rd

 April 2013. The 



MoU will promote exchange of students and  staff from the two universities, lend support to 

Korean studies at the University of Nairobi and promote joint research activities 

 

The exchange of the MoU between the University of Nairobi and Korea University was 

witnessed by Prof. D. H Kiiru, Research Director, Korean Studies Networking Project, Mr. 

Walter Foreman, Manager, Communications & Protocol Office of International Affairs Korea 

University and Ms. J.J. Park, Exchange and Study Abroad Programmes for Africa and Europe. 



 

1. Diana Rop, an alumnus of the University of Nairobi visits Prof. Kiiru in Seoul.  Miss 

Rop, joined Kyungpook University in Daegu, Korea in February 2013. She is pursuing 

MA in Korean Studies. Before joining Kyungpook University, she worked as a project 

assistant in the Korean Studies Networking Project. 

 


